
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PLYMOUTH
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED USE OF THE
2017 COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT FUNDS

FEBRUARY 14, 2017 @ 7:00 PM

Notice is hereby given that the first of two (2) public hearings concerning the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)
Program will be held by the Charter Township of Plymouth at 7:00 PM in the Town Hall Meeting Room of Plymouth
Township Hall located at 9955 N. Haggerty Road on Tuesday, February 14, 2017. 

The purpose of the public hearing will be to afford the public the opportunity to place before the board any proposed use of the
2017 CDBG funds.

Preliminary indications from the Wayne County Community Development Block Grant program are that the estimated 2017
funding allocation for the Township will be approximately $91,519. Wayne County requires that our request for public service
projects not exceed 15 % of the total allocation. Based on that special requirement the projects are proposed as follows:

ESTIMATED 2017 ALLOCATION BASED ON 15% 
PUBLIC SERVICE CAP

Allocation
PUBLIC SERVICES $13,726

Senior Services $6,863
Council on Aging $4,639

Senior Alliance $2,224
Senior Transportation $6,863

ADMINISTRATION $9,151

BRICK & MORTAR $68,642
ADA Township Facility Improvements $68,642

TOTAL ALLOCATION $91,519

A second public hearing will be held on Tuesday, February 28, 2017 after which the Board of Trustees of the Charter
Township of Plymouth will determine the use of the 2017 funds. 

Any written comments regarding the proposed use of the 2017 funds should be directed to Sarah Visel, Solid Waste and Public
Service Coordinator, Charter Township of Plymouth, 9955 N. Haggerty Road, Plymouth, MI and must be received by Friday,
February 24, 2017.

Jerry Vorva
Clerk, Charter Township of Plymouth
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